Recording of the week: "There was
always the smell" — inter-generational
memories of the steel industry

This week’s selection comes from Charlie Morgan, Oral History Archive &
Administrative Assistant. The last time I wrote a recording of the week post
it was about the artist Michael Rothenstein’s memories of growing up in the
Cotswolds (C466/02). For him, these were all mediated through sights and
sounds. This..
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